
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1:1 Technology Update – Open Day 
 
We are excited to share an update on Glengarry Primary School’s successful 1:1 Technology 
Program. Throughout the year, our commitment to enhancing education through 
technology integration has had remarkable results. This initiative has continued to be woven 
into the curriculum and has fostered a dynamic learning environment where students are 
empowered to produce exceptional work.  
 
We extend our gratitude to the students and families for their active participation and 
support. The response to the program has been overwhelmingly positive, reflecting a shared 
dedication to nurturing innovative educational outcomes.  
 
Below is an overview of the current number of students who participate in the 1:1 
Technology program by bringing their own iPad to school.  
 

• Room 5: 96% of students are bringing their own device to school 

• Room 6: 96% of students are bringing their own device to school 

• Room 12: 96% of students are bringing their own device to school 

• Room 11: 85% of students are bringing their own device to school 

• Room 9 (Year 5 only): 100% of students are bringing their own device to school 

Throughout the academic year, our 1:1 Technology teachers will actively participate in more 
than 50 hours of dedicated professional learning. This comprehensive learning experience, 
facilitated by Next Learning and Apple, is strategically designed to further elevate the 
already exemplary technological proficiency of our teachers.  
 
As we begin planning for 2024, we would like to invite parents of students in Year 3 and 4 
in 2024 to attend our Technology Open day on Tuesday 29 August. Our 1:1 Technology 
Program begins when students reach Year 4, however if your child is in a multi-age 3/4 class, 
we would request that an iPad be provided for that student.  
 
The Open Day is an opportunity for the 1:1 Technology classes to showcase their work and 
the skills they have developed during the year. Parents will be required to register for the 
event the session is limited to 20 parents.  Rooms 11 and 12 will be hosting this event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents will be able to register their interest in the event by scanning the QR code or by 
using the following link: http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/6h7rz 
 
If you are attending, on the day please ensure you have signed in at the front office.  
 
Following the Open Day, we will be hosting a 1:1 Technology Information Session on 
Tuesday 5 September for parents whose children are entering Year 3 and 4 in 2023. Please 
keep an eye out for more information on how to register for this event.  
 
Please note, this event is subject to change depending on staff availability at the time; you 
will be notified if the event must be rescheduled. If you have any further questions, please 
contact me via email: hannah.cole@education.wa.edu.au  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Hannah Murdock 
Associate Principal  
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